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Representative Bobby Scott (D-VA) 
Question(s) for Ms. Lydia Logan 
 
1) Ms. Logan, you mention in your testimony that any WIOA reauthorization effort must 

include a reform of the Eligible Training Provider List. Specifically, you wrote that we 
should focus on quality and outcome measures. I agree with that sentiment, and think that we 
need to identify outcomes to separate the good actors from the bad, to ensure that training 
providers don’t sell credentials of no value while reaping taxpayer dollars. It’s important we 
ensure training providers are keeping costs low, training for good jobs, and delivering in-
demand and marketable credentials of value.  

a) Can you please send specific recommendations on these types of quality and employment 
outcomes that we can use as guardrails for the Eligible Training Provider List for any 
future WIOA reauthorization? 

b) And how do we hold training providers accountable without being too onerous on them 
and employers?  

 
 


